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New Prebbleton Community Park Opens
The new Prebbleton Community Park is open to the public and ready to use.

Selwyn District Council’'s Landscape Architect Derek Hayes says now that
construction and landscaping for the park is complete, it is ready for everyone to
enjoy.

“It's fantastic for the community to have a central place to come where they can get
some fresh air and stretch their legs,” says Mr Hayes. “There have already been a
number of people using the park over the last few days which is great to see.”

The park on Stationmasters Way in Prebbleton has a range of areas to suit all age
groups including a colourful playground with swings, a large train and a 7.5 metre
climbing net. There is also a skate and scooter area, as well as a walking and cycling
track.

“The park has something for everyone,” says Mr Hayes. “It will be a place where the
kids can come to play as there is a variety of playground equipment including a
rotating tire swing called the Rocktopus, and a covered area for winter which also
provides shade in the warmer months.”

An official opening will be held in Spring and more details on this will be released
closer to the time.
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